
 
Dear members of the Senate Environment and Natural Resources Committee, 
 
I urge you to support HB3470 this session. If implemented, this policy would not only reduce all of 
Oregon's greenhouse gases because it addresses the full life cycle of fossil fuels,  it would incentivize the 
renewable energy sector which can only be a positive for Oregon's economy for many years ahead. 
Policies that cap emissions have been successful in other places in doing these two things and it's time 
that Oregon join the leadership in what is the moral responsibility of citizens to take care of all life now 
and in the future.  
 
Respectfully, 
Sherrill Rinehart  
Ashland Oregon 

 


